PEORIA POLICE DEPARTMENT

April 18, 2016

The Honorable James E. Ardis 1
Local Liquor Commissioner
City of Peoria, lllinois

RE: Temporary Liquor License Application
Peoria Promise Foundation
5728 N. Knoxville Ave. (Junction City)
Class H (outdoor event)

Dear Mr. Ardis,

Enclosed is an application from the Peoria Promise Foundation for a Class H temporary liquor license to
be used during a fundraising event on Saturday, June 4, 2016, from 1:30 p.m. until 4:30 p.m. Peoria
Promise is hosting a "Zero K Race” in the parking lot of Bushwacker in Junction City, 5728 N. Knoxville
Ave., Peoria, lllinois. The event will consist of music, food and events for the participants. Security for
this event will be provided by Securitas Security Services and the area for alcohol consumption will be
fenced. Proceeds for the event will benefit the Peoria Promise Foundation, a registered charity in the
State of lllinois.

Officer Kevin Slavens conducted a background investigation on the officers listed on the application. Ms.
Marylean H. Abney, 5028 Weaver Ridge Blivd., Peoria, llinois, is the president and Ms. Janaki H. Nair,
1539 W. Moss Ave., Peoria, lllinois, is the secretary of Peoria Promise. Ms. Julie L. Hammond is the
event chairmen. Nothing was found that would prevent Peoria Promise from receiving the requested
temporary liquor license.

The Peoria Police Department has no objections to this license request.

Sincerely,

Chief of Police
JEM/ks

cc: Deputy Liquor Commissioner
Citv Clerk
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600 S. W. Adams Street
Peoria, IL 61602-1592
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